Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council
Appointment Recommendations
October 17, 2018

The Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council (JCPC) recommends the
following person for appointment by the Board of Commissioners to fill one of the
statutorily specific seats on the JCPC.

Antoine Thomas Wake County Sheriff's Office designee

We appreciate your thoughtful consideration of her appointment to the Wake County
Juvenile Crime Prevention Council.



- - P.O. Box 550
Donnie Harrison Raleigh, NC 27602

Wake County Sheriff |  919.856.6900

September 21, 2018

Eric Johnson

Community Relations Manager
Alliance Behavioral Healthcare
5000 Falls of the Neuse, Suite 304
Raleigh, NC 27609

Dear Mr. Eric Johnson,

We have recently reassigned the position of Crime Prevention to Deputy Antoine
Thomas. He will be your designated point of contact on behalf of the Wake County
Sheriff's Office for the Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Counc 1. We look
forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Sheriff of Wake County



